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Temporary Payment Changes for PALS Fees 
 
Please be advised that the credit card system used by the Parks and Leisure Services (PALS) Department 
is currently out of service until further notice. All PALS fees must be made with cash or checks made 
payable to “Beaufort County PALS”. The County is actively working to resolve this credit card system 
matter and apologizes for the inconvenience to PALS customers. For more information about registering 
for PALS programs, contact the PALS Department at 843-255-6680. 
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